
Del City North Neighborhood Watch Association 

Community News Bulletin No. 3 

**********SPECIAL NOTICE ************** 

We will NOT meet Saturday morning August 13 for 

membership campaign as planned.  

Due to unanticipated events, we are going to reschedule the 

membership campaign kickoff.  

Instead we encourage all members plan to attend our next 

monthly meeting, Thursday, August 18, 2022   

The August 18, 2022 Meeting will be a Special Event  

7:00 PM at the Del City Community Center  

4505 SE 15th Street (old Library Building) 

We are asking every member to invite at least one 

neighbor to attend to make this a major event.    

At this meeting, you can sign up for next year’s membership 

for only $20. After September 1, the cost will go up to $24.  

At This meeting: 

• We will elect our officers for the year 2023 

• We will pass our budget for the 2022-2023 year 

• We will Discuss our Neighbor’s night out for October. 

• We will determine our membership campaign strategy 

• We will hear Capt. Ward, DCPD, report on police 
activities 

• We will get update on street sign installation 

After the meeting we will enjoy refreshments and take time to 

meet and socialize with our “Watch” officers, our City 

officers, and our neighbors.     

 


